
 

25 April 2014 
 
RE: POSTGRADUATE RESEARCH PROJECT 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Ms. Pantasoulas, your child’s EAL teacher, is undertaking a research project related to 
“the processes of understanding formed by students” as part of her postgraduate course 
with the University of Nottingham. The University requires that we need you to be 
notified and your written consent received for what is quite normal university level 
research. 
 
Ms. Pantasoulas will be monitoring your son/daughter and the understanding they 
achieve in six lessons on creative writing and some of their work or answers may be used 
in her assignment. Throughout this process anonymity will be guaranteed and all 
information will be treated with the strictest confidence. 
 
This research will take place during normal teaching hours and classes, but it will in no 
way disrupt the learning of students or introduce learning styles that are out of the 
ordinary. 
 
Please complete and return the following consent slip to allow this to happen. Many 
thanks for your assistance. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Chris Share 
Head of Secondary 

 
CONSENT SLIP: POSTGRADUATE RESEARCH PROJECT 

 

I hereby acknowledge and give permission for ______________________ (student’s 
name) to take part in the research project. 
 
Parent/Guardian’s Name______________________________________________  
 
Signature____________________________Date___________________________ 
 


